
 

 

 

TO:       Keystone First/Keystone First Community HealthChoices (CHC) FQHC Providers 

DATE:  June 10, 2021 

RE:       HEDIS®  Incentive Codes Payment Method Change 

 

Effective for dates of service August 1, 2021 and forward Keystone First/Keystone First CHC will move 
reimbursement for claims submitted for appropriate HEDIS CPT II codes* from a monthly payment to an 
encounter based fee-for-service methodology. 

* CPT II codes that are eligible for reimbursement can be found on the Provider website at: 
https://www.keystonefirstpa.com/pdf/provider/communications/fastfacts/2021/cpt-ii-reimbursement-
guidelines.pdf 

We are pleased to make this payment change to provide a more timely payment process for your 
commitment to improving outcomes in several key HEDIS measures.  If you have any questions 
regarding this notice, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007 or your Provider Account 
Executive. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kim Beatty 
Director, Provider Network Management 
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